PORTLAND. OREGON

November 15, 1943

Mr. Norman L. Maguire
1606 E. Roma
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Maguire:

Thank you very much tor your
letter dated November 10 regarding
reception of our station, KALE,

We are happy to verity your
reception ot KALE, 11:30 to 12:00
midnight, November 9, 1943. It is
always a pleasure to hear from our
listeners, and we hope to hear from
you againe

Thanks again for your interest.
Sincerely yours,

Chester R. Duncan
Director of
Public Relations
KALE-KOTIN
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